
COOKS NIGHT OUT 
with 

Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a fundraiser to support the 
Homewood Flossmoor High School Parent Association (HFPA).  

Come in to Twisted Q Barbeque, Bar, & Grill located at  
2053 Ridge Road in Homewood on Tuesday, October 19th between 10:30 
AM and 8:00 PM. Bring in this flyer or show it on your smartphone and 

tell the cashier you’re supporting the cause to make sure that 15% of the 
proceeds will be donated to the Homewood Flossmoor Parent 

Association.  
Proceeds will support the Class of 2022 HFPA Scholarship Fund. 

October 19, 2021 
10:30 AM – 8:00 PM 
Twisted Barbeque 
2053 Ridge Road 

Homewood, IL 60430 

Offer is valid on dine-in and carryout orders. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

The Homewood-Flossmoor Parent Association (HFPA) is dedicated to actively supporting 
the programs and initiatives that enrich the HF student body, in addition to promoting 

communication with HF families, staff, administration and the overall community. 
Thank you for supporting HFPA! 


